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9th December, 2021 

 
Reception Christmas Performance via Zoom 

 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
This winter, owing to rising Covid figures across the country, we will be holding 
our Christmas performances virtually via Zoom. We would love you to join us 
virtually to see your child and their classmates as they take part in their 
Christmas performance.  
 
The timing of the Reception performance is 10.00am on Tuesday 14th 
December, 2021.   

 
The access code to join the Zoom meeting is 971 4368 3049 
The password to enter the meeting is B5QUKG 

 
Please make sure that your device is muted and your video is switched off. The 
adults and children will be able to see your name and see that you have joined the 
meeting.  
 
We look forward to you joining your child virtually for their Christmas 
performance.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs P Varley 

 
Mrs Philipa Varley 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


